
October 2nd - 5th, 2023 
Annual Meetings

Contact Us:
bbtccsr@bristolbay.com

PO Box 259 King Salmon, AK 99613

Dial Before you Dig
If you are planning on digging or

doing any construction, please call

us for a free locate. We require a 2

day notice to locate before you

start your digging project.

(907)246-3403

Announcements 

Office Closures
October 9th, 2023

Indigenous Day 
October 18th, 2023

Seward’s Day
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October Newsletter

Telephone Cooperative, Inc
Our annual meeting(s) will begin Monday October 2, 2023. Please look over our
schedule to make sure you don’t miss out on your districts meeting. Look
forward to food,  door prizes, and catching up on what BBTC has been up to
and what our future looks like as a Cooperative!
Annual Meetings 2023:

Nushagak River District: 
Koliganek- Village Council Office/ Monday October 2, 2023 11:00 AM
Ekwok- Village Council Office/ Monday October 2, 2023 1:00 PM
New Stuyahok-Village Council Office/Monday October 2, 2023 3:00PM

Kvichak River District: 
Levelock-Village Council Office/ Wednesday October 4, 2023 11:00 AM
Igiugig- Village Council Office/ Wednesday October 4, 2023 1:00 PM

Naknek River District:  
South Naknek- Village Council Office/ Wednesday October 4, 2023 5PM
Naknek/ King Salmon- Bristol Bay Borough School District Auditorium/
Thursday October 5, 2023 6:00 PM

Cellular Partnership 
THE BBCP 4G LTE BUILDOUT IS COMPLETE! 

Ekwok, New Stuyahok, Koliganek, Dillingham, Aleknagik, Clarks Point,
Pilot Point, Egegik, Levelock, Igiugig, Naknek, South Naknek and King
Salmon service areas have been completed!  A quick reminder, our new
cellular system is built using technology and hardware by a leading
industry leader. For residents living in our service areas, this means 4G
data, quality voice calls, and texting. Our out of roaming plan is
unmatched by any competitors in the lower 48.
For our Commercial fishermen, the Ugashik/Pilot Point service area was
turned up in mid August. Additional drive testing and optimization of
the entire network continued through early September and the system
works great! 
BBCP is asking all our cellular customers to notify us if you know of an
area with low cellular coverage so we can look in to the issue.


